
 

 

       PSSSA 

         General Meeting ~ Tukwila 

                     Wednesday, 14 April 2015 

 

PSSSA General Meeting was called to order by President Al Talley at 1010 Hours with all Board 

members present except Sheri McConnaughy.  Of the 29 teams in the League this year the following 

were not represented: Classics, N.W. Silvers, Aegis/Redmond, Silver Tip 75's,  W.E. Ruth, Renton 

Softball, 21 For Fun, and Stray Dogs. 

 

Roll call was taken with 20 rosters received, only about 9 of which are complete. 

 

2015 SSUSA Rule Book will be ordered for each team. 

 

X-Season Games: It was decided that ~ due to costs ~ probably all X-Season games will be played  

   at the six fields in Federal Way.   X-Season will begin August 5th, as the last  

   regularly scheduled season game is July 29. 

 

Insurance Forms ~ were given to Field Co-Coordinators. 

 

FYI ~  At DesMoines there are one-ton blocks on all of the underground electrical vaults, as the copper 

 wire was pulled from the vaults. Cost to replace was $50,000. 

 

Teams Needing Players ~ none 

 

Rules ~ Team rankings, 2015 rules and softballs were passed out. Changes are highlighted. 

 

Umpires ~ WWUA is the association that will umpire our games. 

 

Player’s Memorial Tournament ~ Held in Lacey each year and has six teams signed up at this time. 

  Tournament will be held June 6 & 7. Any questions contact Tom Frare ~ 360-507-6297. 

 

Schedule ~ will be available via internet shortly. 

 

Annual Banquet   ~ Wednesday, August 6, 2015 at the Tukwila Community Center. 

 

Meet Adjourned at 1050 hours. 

 

 

Gene Owen, Secretary 

 

 

 

 


